
 
 

 

 

Photo/Media Release 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you know, when your child works on lessons or participates in special events, we often have many great 

photo and/or video opportunities. We would like your permission to use photographs/video taken during class 

time, special events or celebrations and community trips to share internally. Photos/videos may be posted in 

classrooms, hallways, yearbook, for teacher education, parent communication, and as a historical record. 

 

Larc School would also like your permission to use photographs/video of your child for publicity purposes. We 

promote our school using brochures, our website, social media, and other types of promotional materials and 

events.   

 

Please sign the permission slip below to indicate your preferences for photographs/videos.  

 

…………………………………………………… 
 

Photo/Media Release  
 

 

 

INTERNAL PERMISSION 

 

I DO   /   DO NOT (PLEASE CIRCLE) give Larc School permission to use photographs/videos of my child 

taken during class time, special events or celebrations, and community trips. These photos/videos will only be 

used internally and will be posted in classrooms, hallways, yearbook, used for teacher education, parent 

communication, and as a historical record. 

 

 

PUBLIC PERMISSION 

 

I DO   /   DO NOT (PLEASE CIRCLE) give Larc School permission to use photographs/videos of my child for 

publicity purposes to promote Larc school in brochures, on our website, social media, and other types of 

promotional materials and events. 

 

 

 

 

     
(Student’s Name)  (Parent’s Signature)  (Date) 

 

 


